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Council, dated 17 April 2014, submitted on 22 April 2014. 
 
 
 
 

1 QUESTIONS WITH NOTICE - Councillor Jerome Laxale          
File Number: CLM/14/1/4/10 - BP14/529 

 

 
Question 1: 
 
What progress has been made with Council's decision to re-zone the Civic Precinct 
back to community use? 
 
Question 2: 
 
Who is the independent planning consultant that is assessing the outcomes of the 
public exhibition process? 
 
Question 3: 
 
How long has said consultant had to report back to Council? 
 
Question 4: 
 
Have the State Govt been notified of the Council's intentions to re-zone the 
community's land either officially or informally? If so, please outline representations 
by Council to the Minister and/or the Department, and any response received. 
 
 
 


